
World Cup 2014 Briefing Document for Licensing Committee 17 March 2014 

 

• Researched the dates and times, and also the projected finish times of the games. 

Created a list for reference, and for Licensed Premises to use if required.  

 

• Awaiting decision by Government for blanket cover for Licensed Premises to extend 

hours to show live games (possibly England games only). This was rejected 

previously, but the Prime Minister stated on 3 February, that it will be re-addressed in 

February/March.  

 

• World Cup information/advice is now on the Licensing section of the Wiltshire Council 

website (as of 19 February).  

 

• Identified a document produced by British Beer and Pub Association, in partnership 

with Local Government Association and the Association of Chief Police Officers – 

Managing World Cup Success.  

o This document gives advice for licensees showing the games, including 

checking their hours and conditions, and advice on procedures for Temporary 

Event Notices, as well as health and safety.  

o We will be making this document available at Pub watches. 

o This document is available on the Wiltshire Council website. 

 

• Information and advice will be discussed at Pub watches. 

 

• If licensed hours do not cover the times of the games, then Temporary Events 

Notices will be required to cover the extension of hours. 

 

Prepared by Roy Bahadoor 

Public Protection Officer (Licensing) 

February 2014 


